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DATES TO REMEMBER 

Open Afternoon 10th May 

School Council General 

11th May @ 6pm 

 

Dyson’s Bus Numbers: 

BUS 1: 0408691885 

BUS 2: 0417041196 

BUS 3: 0407563474 

BUS 4: 0408698635 

Belvoir Bus: 0431756813 

Firstly, let me wish all mothers, grandmothers, and mother figures a happy day for this 

Sunday. May those little rays of sunshine – your children – bring you great joy for the 

day, and for every other day of the year too!  

The first few weeks of term are always a busy and exciting time for students and staff as 

we return with renewed enthusiasm and energy for the term ahead. Hopefully things 

can continue to remain as close to ‘normal’ as possible and we can look forward to     

another exciting term of exploring and learning. 

Next week we have an open afternoon. With the easing of restrictions, we welcome our 

community back onsite. Classrooms will be open and staff look forward to having valued 

interaction with parents and wider school community. 

ENROLMENTS 2023 

We are now taking enrolments for 2023 and will be running a Prep Tour in week 4 and 

Year 6/7 Tour in week 8 this term. 

On Tuesday the 24th of May at 11:15 we will be running a 

Prep information session and school tour for prospective 

2023 prep families.  

On Thursday the 16th of June we will be running a Year   

6/ 7 information session and school tour for perspective 

families. 

If you know of a child who will be starting school in 2023, 

and the family is looking to enrol at Belvoir Special 

School, I ask that you please inform them of the Prep and 

Year 7 2023 Tours.  

Interested parents and carers will need to contact our 
School Office on  (02) 6059 8987 so they can book in for 
the Tour. 

https://www.google.com/search?gs_ssp=eJzj4tVP1zc0TDI3zSjLzSs3YLRSNqgwNrQ0ME0xNDVJtjAzNLYyqEgxNE5JS7IwSLM0MktOMkv0EktKzSnLzyxSKC5ITc5MzFEoTs7Iz88BADr7F0U&q=belvoir+special+school&rlz=1C1GCEA_en-GBAU921AU921&oq=belvoir+&aqs=chrome.1.69i57j46i39i175i199j46i131i1


ROOM 5/6 NEWS 
Michelle, Laura, Nicole & Jamie 

This term Room 5 & 6 have combined to form a Super Group! We have 2 

classrooms to work in and are making the most of the extra space by doing 

lots of play based learning and sensory explorations.  

This term our focus is on Procedures. We have enjoyed cooking ANZAC     

biscuits in Week 1 and this week we made “sludge” pudding that could 

have been an ingredient for the story of Wombat Stew that we have been 

reading. We have also enjoyed building Lego sets; making sure we follow 

the step-by-step instructions. We have also begun our learning about 

Weather by reading the story The Rainy Day and doing some weather       

related activities. We are looking forward to continuing to build our            

relationships and routines and have lots of fun on our learning journey! 



ROOM 12 NEWS 
Tonia & Clare 

 This term room 12 will be learning all about seasons 

and forces. We have been reading lots of different 

books about seasons and discussing what happens 

in each season. In numeracy we are focusing on  

addition and subtraction.  



Felicity, Darren & Courtney 

ROOM 17 NEWS 

We have had some changes in Room 17. We are learning about 

the Weather and are enjoying getting back to learning with our 

classmates. We are learning about patterns, writing letters, and 

asking questions when we read. 

Faysal’s pattern work                          Sounds write word building 

Hannah  

We earn money for PBS  

Playing scrabble on Seesaw – Tay    
Kaitlyn’s patterned 

owl on Seesaw  

Ruby making patterns       

Shakira’s pattern work  

Lachie in whole 

group maths  
Levi working with 

Darren 



VISUAL ART NEWS 

Emily 

This week in art Yellow pod created their own Lego 

mini figures using paper, feathers and pipe cleaners.  

Green pod had fun drawing some wacky faces and 

Purple and Orange pods got creative with paint and 

numbers and painted some wacky monsters. 



 

RAPID ANTIGEN TESTING  

I would like to acknowledge all our Belvoir families for 

their support in being COVID Safe and continuing the    

voluntary rapid antigen testing each school day for the 

first four weeks of Term 2. As we return to a more normal 

day-to-day routine, it is vitally important that we continue 

to maintain our high standards around being COVID-Safe. 

This includes staying home when unwell.  

 

Each and every one of us still have a role to play and I   

encourage each member of our school community to 

continue to do their part.  

 

I again thank you all for your ongoing support,                

encouragement and understanding as we work together. 



 

Book Club 2022 

Issue 3 Book Club brochures are being distributed early next week and orders 

are due back by Thursday 12th May  

 

For our new foundation parents and new parents to the school wanting to  

order books, there is 2 options.... 

1: Student order form from brochure to be handed into school with money. 

2: Online ordering with the LOOP App, credit card/ debit card. 



Front Office 

N/A 





Wonder Recycling Rewards Program 

Our school has registered again to take part in the ‘Wonder Rewards Recycling Program’. 

 

This means you can start saving your empty bread bags, including: 

Bread roll bags, wrap bags, hot cross bun bags, etc. 

 

Boxes will arrive in the coming weeks, so please keep your bags at home until further notice. 

 

IMPORTANT: Please ensure all bags are clean, by emptying out the breadcrumbs and ensuring there is no 

residue or food left in them.  

Bread tags also need to be removed and can be recycled (if cardboard).  

 

Plastic bread tags can be saved and brought into the school to be passed onto the organisation ‘Aussie 

Bread Tags for Wheelchairs’. They have collection points all across the country, including two in Wodonga. 

For more information, click the link- https://ozbreadtagsforwheelchairs.org.au/  

 

 

 

 

 

Hope we collect as much as we possibly can to help our environment and the world we live in.  

Happy recycling everyone!!! 

 

For more information, go to- www.wonder.com.au/wonder-recycling-rewards 

 

Your support is much appreciated. 

Jo Fraser 

Don’t forget to ask your family, friends and neighbours to collect bread bags  

and plastic bread tags for you as well!   

https://ozbreadtagsforwheelchairs.org.au/
http://www.wonder.com.au/wonder-recycling-rewards







